Merry Christmas and Happy New Year

In our last Infomail of 2011, we don’t want to discuss politics, the markets,
Europe, QE’s natural disasters or any of the umpteen items which made 2011
a very frustrating year.

As far as I am concerned, 2011 can't end fast enough!!

The sole purpose of our final correspondence of 2011 is to take this
opportunity to thank you all for your continued confidence and trust in these
turbulent times, and wish you all the best for the Holidays and 2012.

Let us be mindful of those who are less fortunate and those who are ill or
ailing. And finally, say a quiet prayer for those in uniform serving overseas
protecting the values we hold dear, that they will be kept out of harm’s way.

From our “family” here at RBC DS to yours, have a very Merry and Safe
Christmas.

Stay Tuned in 2012!

Vito Finucci ...and the “elves” Alyson, Jodie, Jessica and Trish.
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